
susan Spiritus gallery

11 February, 1977

Ms. Sina Brush-Morales
c/oMs. Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, NM 87501

Dear Ms. Brush-Morales,
Thank you for your lovely note of February 3rd.
I have had a considerable amount of increased interest in Ms.

Gilpin's photographs and wonder about the possibility of having more on 
consignment from her at this time. If that is possible a varied selec­
tion would be fine and I would keep them here in the gallery.

Concerning the dates for the exhibition - either September or Oc­
tober would be fine; whichever Ms. Gilpin prefers.

Thank you for the bill for the silver prints.
I look forward to your reply as time permits.

Susan Spiritus

Contemporary Photography, 3336 Via Lido, Newport Beach, California 92663, Telephone (714) 673-5110
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